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I enclose for your information the following 
reports and maps pertaining to our Area "JM. 
1. Progress Report to July 31st re Linecutting 

from Alrae Engineering. 
2. Copy of a letter from William P. McGill & 

Associates Ltd., reporting on the progress 
of work by that Company to late July, and 
also some comments with regard to Area "G" . 6>i 

3. Copy of the plan received from. Alrae showing 
the control lines cut by them with tie-ins 
to some of the claims. 

• 

Some difficulty is being encountered in locating 
all of the claims, however McGill have undertaken to clear 
this up before completing the work there. It is apparent 
that there is some open ground between our claims and the 
Noranda claims, and between our claims and some of the Silver 
Boss claims. I have instructed McGill's to stake these open 
areas. It is also apparent from this work that a greater part 
of the ground we staked than we had originally thought is, 
in fact, invalid, due to the over-staking on already existing 
claims. The Gus^rs as shown on the Alrae map which is quite 
a way north and where we originally thought. Some additional 
claims have been added earlier this summer also to the original 
Silver Boss group. 

An article from the "Williams Lake Tribune" attached 
to the Alrae Progress Report is of interest. As far as I can 
find out, these people are a group of local private individuals 
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and, if necessary, we could probably come to some arrangement 
with them should the results of our work show that their ground 
is of interest to us. 

I expect to receive the Barringer Geochemical Report 
on this area in the near future. 

/vp 
Encls. 


